
WALSALL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH 
 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2016/2017 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 
 

In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, notice is 
hereby given that: 
 
1. The audit of accounts of Walsall MBC has been concluded for the year ended 31 

March 2017. 
 

2. The statement of accounts is available for inspection by any local government 
elector for the Walsall Borough area at the Council’s Offices at the Council 
House, Lichfield Street, Walsall, WS1 1TW between the hours of 9 a.m. and 4.30 
p.m. Monday to Friday and on Walsall MBC website www.walsall.gov.uk and that 
such elector may request a copy of the statement of accounts or extracts there 
from.  Copies of the statement of accounts will be delivered to any such elector 
on request. 

 
 
Dated this 26 day of September, 2017. 
 
 
 
Walsall Council, 
The Civic Centre, 
Walsall. 
 

http://www.walsall.gov.uk/

